
 

 

 

 

 

International Horizon 
Welcome to our Newsletter October 2017 edition! We are very pleased to have a very first 
snow in Moscow. Though it started getting cold quite early and some of the people are not 
liking it, because the summer was of very short period. All our new students are enjoying the 
first snow by roaming around and discovering the beautiful, fascinating places in Moscow.  

Top Stories of the Month 

On September 25th, 2017, NUST 
MISIS specialists in the fields 
of photovoltaics and 
semiconductors held a joint 
seminar with their colleges from 
ASU. Professors told their Russian 
colleagues about their research 
projects, as well as about ASU’s 
infrastructure. For the third year 
in a row, the University was highly 
ranked in the U.S. News & World 
Report ranking. Details:  
http://en.misis.ru/university/news
/science/2017-09/4887/  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MISiS welcomed 
all the new 
comers to our 
family with the 
welcome party to 
get acquainted 
with each other 
and get familiar 
with Russian 
culture. We are 
very much 
pleased to have 
many 
international 
students from all 
over the world 
who joined our 
family. 
 
We would really 
appreciate if you 
provide feedback 
on what interests 
you, publications 
that you have 
found useful, or 
problems that 
you have 
encountered.  All 
contributions are 
most welcome 
and could be 
included in 
future editions. 
Please forward 
them directly to 
mp@misis.ru 
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Six students of NUST "MISiS" 

became the winners and prize-

winners of the "Student of the 

Year in Moscow - 2017" contest, 

supported by the Ministry of 

Education and Science of the 

Russian Federation and the 

Russian Youth Union. Awarding 

of the winners took place on 

October 12, 2017 in the RGU 

named after GV. Plekhanov. 

Details: https://vk.com/album-

62258607_247893465  

While someone was chilling in 
the dorm and drinking liters of 
tea to warm up this cold 
September night, the hot season 
of English Mafia!   
On 28 September International 

Friendship Club of NUST 

"MISiS" carried out the first 
Language Club in this term. We 
were pleased to meet new 
people. Traditionally, Language 
Club is completely in English, it 
makes a perfect option for 
Russian and English-speaking 
students to play Mafia and have 
fun without any barrier. 
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Kremlin Cup 2017: The Kremlin Cup is 

Russia’s biggest tennis tournament, with 

32 people competing in the single event, 

and 16 pairs competing in the doubles. 

The tournament offers the winner $2.34 

million so expected to see the world 

super-powers of tennis battle hard on 

this ATP tour. This may not be a Grand 

Slam, but it comes pretty close. Details: 

http://www.kremlincup.ru/  

 

 

 

International Horizon 

Attention: 
Visa & Registration: Students who 
already applied for new registrations 
after arriving back to Moscow can 
receive their registration slips from the 
office by searching their names on the 
list posted on the notice board. Details: 
http://en.misis.ru/campus-
life/regulations/ 
 

Dormitory: It is requested to all the 
students to pay their dormitory fees on 
the time. 

A conference organized by NUST MISIS 
together with the British Council, it will 

be held from November 23
rd

–25
th

, 

2017, and will gather Russian and 
international experts to discuss key 
issues to review modern tendencies and 
to exchange experiences between 
professionals in the field 
of ESP/EAP/EMI teaching.  
Details: http://eapconference.misis.ru/  

Every semester, MISiS arranged 
lectures/seminars on several technical 
topics given by post-doctorates who 
shared some of their ongoing research 
with the students which might fascinate 
them. This use to be an excellent 
opportunity for them to listen to on-
going research, explore new topics, ask 
questions, and share ideas.  
Details: http://en.misis.ru/ 
http://science.misis.ru/en/events/ 

Thought of the Month: 

“Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live forever.”  
― Mahatma Gandhi 

Student Services Hours - Have something to discuss or want to talk privately? The 
International Office holds office hours every Monday afternoon from 2:30PM to 4:00PM. 

Thank you to everyone who submitted photos and articles for this edition! 
Notice: If you want to share your photos or articles for the next issue, please submit to 

auddin5307@gmail.com.  

Open Meeting with Rector: Like every 
semester, MISiS arranges an open 
meeting with the Rector of the NUST 
MISiS. This semester, it will be held on 
October 30th, 2017, in this meeting there 
use to be questions/answers session in 
which students can share their 
problems, views or suggestions with all 
the committee panel. And we will try 
our best to solve the problems of our 
students. Details: http://en.misis.ru/  

XIX World Festival of Youth and 
Students: Young people from all around 
the world came to Russia to participate 
in the Festival running since 1947. 
Moscow hosted the Festival in 1957 and 
1985; this year only parade of the 
delegations holds in the capital on 
October 14th while main activities took 
place in Sochi. Almost thirty thousand 
participants came from 150 countries to 
attend the event! 
Details: http://russia2017.com/  
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